IVNL.PPERT

Product Change Notice - Product labeling on stock windows

Dear Valued Customer:

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve warehouse and transportation efficiencies and quality, Lippert will
no longer affix an RPO label to individual stock windows.

All bundles and shipping racks will still be labeled with pallet labels referencing Customer Purchase Orders
(PO#), part numbers, descriptions, quantities and due dates.

This change will reduce redundancies in finished goods identification since the windows are already labeled.
This will also result in less material handling and repackaging which could contribute to minor defects such
as dents or scratches thus improving quality.

This applies to all stock windows which includes various sizes of 2000VEPW, 8800DW and 8800VS.

This label will This label will
remain be removed




If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Mason Ogle

VP of RV Sales

Lippert Components, Inc.
C:574.849.1742
mogle@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

. Will a new part number be required? No, there is no new part number.

. Does the price change for the item? No, the price does not change.

3. Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? The window has not
changed. This is simply a labeling change.

4, Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting

Nov. 1, 2021.
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